
 

 

13th May 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Thank you for your support in relation to the continued wearing of face coverings in school, 
we are immensely proud of how our young people have responded in a mature 
way understanding the importance of wearing a mask for their safety and the safety of 
others.  We will continue to review the guidance over the coming weeks.  
 
Moderation Day – 24th May 2021  
Remember the school will be closed on Monday 24th of May 2021 for face-to-face teaching 
allowing staff time to moderate, and quality assure the exams.  Students in all year groups 
will work from home and need to access work set by their teachers to complete online (no 
live streaming).  
 
Dormers Wells Leisure Centre Carpark    
 I have over the past few weeks, received several calls from Dormers Wells Leisure 
Centre staff concerned about the traffic and movement of vehicles at the start and end of the 
school day.  In a number of instances, one witnessed by me, this endangered the safety of our 
students.   
 
I would remind all parents of the code of practice when dropping off and picking up your 
child/children.  
 

 Vehicles MUST not drive into the Dormers Wells Leisure Centre car park nor the lane  
approaching the Leisure Centre.  

 Please do not block residents’ drives, even for ‘just a minute.’  
 Do NOT park too close to the main road junction (as per Highway Code)  
 

Thank you for giving this your attention and for assisting us in ensuring the well-being and 
safety of the students at Dormers Wells High School.  
 
Metropolitan Police Service Awareness Day 2021  
The Metropolitan Police are offering the opportunity for students to spend a day at a police 
station with Police officers who will provide an insight into a career within Policing.  Students 
will learn about various aspects of policing, what support is available for people for under-



 

 

represented groups, rank and pay structure and much more.  Students who are interested in 
attending can contact me on –  grace.bernard-broadneck@met.police.uk.  To take 
part students must be between 16-18 years old.  Click here for further information.  
 
Finally, I want to thank you all for your continued support.  
  

Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 
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